Tecnia Institute of Advance Studies

Job opening Notification

Reff2012-13/BBA/J04/2 Feb

This is to inform to BBA HOD and Programme Coordinator that Mis
FYLON MANAGEMENT CONSULTING P LTD has given us request for
Campus Drive for 2012 batch. So, it is our request to provide us list
of interested students latest by 3™ Feb 2012

Further information along with E-Mail invitation from Mis PYLON
MANAGEMENT CONSULTING PVT LTD s enclosed hereby for your
timely action.
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AMIT DHERI
CRC MANAGER



